
   

 

  

   
   

   
 

Chamber update from the 
Chairman of the Board 

Good Morning Fellow Chamber Members,  

It certainly has been a challenging few weeks without our 
Catherine at the helm however, we are moving on as we 
should and as she would want us to. I want to thank our 
dedicated Board Members and our amazing Ambassadors for 
stepping up to help to keep things moving forward along with 
our active membership.  I do have some very exciting news to 
share with all of you as well.  

On behalf of the Board of Directors, we are happy to 
announce that we have hired someone to fill the void and 
lead the chamber. It’s my pleasure to say that Lisa Edwards 
will be returning to the Anchor Bay Chamber as your 
President and CEO. For those that aren’t familiar with Lisa, 
she was the driving force of the Chamber for almost 12 years. 
She has 20 years experience in non-profit management and 
is passionate about the Anchor Bay Community. We are 
extremely happy to have Lisa here to continue on with the 
work of Catherine and our dedicated Board and 
Ambassadors.  

Our membership numbers are steady and growing, we have 
many educational and networking opportunities planned and 
we remain Anchor Bay Strong!!  Please stay connected via 
Chamber emails and event information on our Chamber 
website so you can take advantage of all the benefits 
available to you and your business. 

Thank you all very much and hope to see you soon. 

Best Regards, 

 
Randy McCoy 

ABCC, Chairman 

Cell: 586.405.0349 
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